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Opportunity Runs Through It 

 
 

MEMO 

TO: Finance Committee 

FROM: Kristine Butteris, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

DATE: April 5, 2023 

RE: Riverside Restrooms 

 

 
Committee Members,  
 
The Parks, Recreation, & Forestry Department has put together a couple of methodologies on how to 
best find the amount of facilities needed for the Riverside restrooms and for future needs. 
 
Included in the documents is the spreadsheet with the methodologies from the Public Restroom 
Company, Parkitecture, and The International Building Codes versions 2015 (which the State of 
Wisconsin follows) and 2021. Included is a column for spectators of two people for every one player. 
There are also numbers that are not included as we cannot account for additional members of the public 
at any one time in the parks as well as true reservation attendance numbers. 
 
Our recommendations are to follow the 2015 building code due to the intended plans to renovate 
Riverside Park.  
 
We are looking for recommendations from you on next steps.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


